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DEA's Presentation on Canada's DIY Missions to Japan 

The notes for this presentation, made by the Japan Trade 
Development Division of DEA are attached as Appendix J. 
These notes have been included in this report as part of 
the record. 

Notes on Discussion Concerning Follow-up Activities  

It was agreed at the meeting that discussion should 
continue on the feasibility of holding information 
dissemination seminars across Canada in June 1987. This 
would precede the September 1987 mission to Japan 
currently being planned to provide Canadian manufacturers 
of wood and wood-related products with an opportunity to 
further address the growing TFC housing industry, while 
building on the market niches identified for Canadian DIY 
product manufacturers. 


